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Welcome to the JANUARY edition of our newsletter.

Hello all. New year, new challenges. Our focus this month is engaging with our Area Coordinators to 
discuss the new policing model and to consider the impact this may or is having on the work they do 
for us. If you are interested in becoming an Area Network Coordinator, you can find out more on our 
website here.

It’s an ongoing process, but we are pleased to report that more schemes are being registered on the 
national website (ourwatch.org.uk) as this helps raise awareness of their existence to visitors to the 
website. If you haven’t yet registered yourself or your scheme, then we highly recommend you do 
this as it not only offers you additional news and information, but it can help attract new members to 
join your scheme. 

As always, please remember to check our “news” page on our website for updated news in between 
newsletter editions, and if you use social media, why not visit our Facebook page, follow us and give 
us a “like”. 

The Executive Committee

Have you got a story you would like to 
share?
Sharing your stories help give other schemes ideas 
that can help communities engage 
more. It’s not always about 
crime and policing - but it’s 
always about togetherness. 

Send us your story via email to 
the Suffolk Neighbourhood 
Watch Association Comms 
team: comms@suffolknwa.co.uk

Thank you to all the schemes that send us 
their newsletters. You can send yours to 
comms@suffolknwa.co.uk

If you would like them uploaded to our 
website, just let us know!

Neighbourhood Watch today is still a 
grassroots charitable movement, with local 
schemes run by volunteers throughout 
England and Wales.
Join the movement here

https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
https://suffolknwa.co.uk/executive-committee.html
http://ourwatch.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/joinNW
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Action Fraud: Banking and Credit Card Fraud

FACT SHEET

https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
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As the UK’s biggest celebration of online safety, this year is celebrating learning based 
around the theme ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference, managing influence and 
navigating change online’.

These themes, created in consultation with young people across the UK, are aimed to 
focus on things that young people are seeing and experiencing online.

To help see how you can raise awareness in your community, please visit the website at 
https://www.saferinternetday.org/en-GB/home

Every February, Safer Internet Day is an opportunity to raise awareness 
of children and young people’s online safety and wellbeing, and this year  
takes place on the 6th of February 2024.

Safer Internet Day: 6th February 2024

Suffolk Fire Service: Register your appliances

Register new, old, nearly-new and second-hand quickly 
and easily at https://www.registermyappliance.org.uk
ensure your appliance’s longest possible, safe lifespan.

https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
https://www.saferinternetday.org/en-GB/home


You can reach out to organisations in your area. 
To see how you can get involved,  Suffolk County 
Council offer further information on local support 
services and how to make contact.
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5TH - 11TH FEBRUARY 2024

During the Awareness Week, hundreds of events take place, both online and in person, all 
over the country to raise awareness of sexual abuse & violence. Organisations, charities, 
schools, businesses, community groups and individuals host events to promote healthy 
discussions with regards to sexual abuse & sexual violence as well as shine a spotlight on 
what is normally a very hidden subject.

Awareness Week: Sexual Abuse & Sexual Violence

CrimeStoppers are also running a 
campaign called “Violence Against Women 
and Girls” which is running until the 14th

February 2024, Read more here

https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/community-safety/domestic-abuse-and-sexual-violence
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/communities/community-safety/domestic-abuse-and-sexual-violence
https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/keeping-safe/personal-safety/sexual-harassment
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/keeping-safe/personal-safety/sexual-harassment
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if you haven’t already done so, we highly recommend all our scheme coordinators and their 
members to register individually on the national Neighbourhood Watch Network website. 

We will continue to process the mapping of all schemes registered with the Suffolk Neighbourhood 
Watch Association (SNWA) onto the National NW database. This enables the public to search for 
Neighbourhood Watch schemes on the national website as well as our own website.

Whilst not mandatory, we do encourage Scheme Coordinators registered with us to also register on 
the national database, which will enable them to “claim” their scheme on the national system.

Scheme Coordinators registered on the national database are approved and validated by the 
Suffolk Neighbourhood Watch Association.

Once registered, scheme coordinators can invite existing and future neighbours to join their scheme 
online, and use the built in ALERT message system as a method of engaging with their scheme 
members.

Sign up to the national database here. 

Benefits of registering

Scheme coordinators and members can expect to receive a monthly newsletters from both the 
national organisation, as well as the Suffolk Association. Members can also access a range of 
training workshops, seminar sessions, and varying forums offered by the national organisation. 

When signing up, members can also opt in to receive a range of alert messages from services such 
as Action Fraud, Get Safe Online,Trading Standards etc.

Scheme Coordinators: Registering your scheme on the national database

ENCOURAGE THEM TO JOIN ONLINE AT

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/joinNW

https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/joinNW
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/joinNW
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/joinNW
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It's arguably the biggest social project since analogue television was retired some 10 years 
ago: the UK's telephone network is also going digital. The telecoms industry has even set a 
deadline that's backed by the UK government – the old copper network will be switched off 
at the end of 2025.

BT will be delivering local roadshows in the East of England to speak to and re-assure 
customers about what they will need to do. They have various plans in place including a 
promise that anyone identified as vulnerable will be able to have a BT engineer go to their 
home and do all the necessary conversion and ensure there is a new working phone line 
before they leave.

BT have approached Neighbourhood Watch to undertake a number of local pilots schemes 
to help determine plans to highlight measures to help those identified as vulnerable

For more details about what it means for you, Which magazine offer an article that helps 
explain. Read more

BT: The end of traditional landlines

Digital Voice and the landline 
phone switch-off: what it 
means for you

Suffolk Trading Standards

REPORT IT, HELP OTHERS! #RogueFreeSuffolk

If you see a scam, an unsafe product, OR a Rogue Trader, report it via 0808 223 1133.
To find out about scams across Suffolk, you can sign up to the Trading Standards email alert
on their website. Trading Standards can investigate and take court action against scammers.

By becoming a Consumer Champion you can help protect and build resilience within your 
local community against rogue traders and scams; and make Suffolk a safer place to live

You can also find out about common financial scams on the Financial Conduct Authority’s 
website.

https://www.facebook.com/suffolknwa
https://www.instagram.com/snwassoc/
https://suffolknwa.co.uk
mailto:comms@suffolknwa.co.uk
https://twitter.com/SuffolkNW
https://www.which.co.uk/reviews/broadband/article/digital-voice-and-the-landline-phone-switch-off-what-it-means-for-you-aPSOH8k1i6Vv
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/community-and-safety/suffolk-trading-standards/become-a-consumer-champion
https://www.fca.org.uk/consumers/protect-yourself-scams

